
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Catch-up Friday 9th June 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you all enjoyed the half term break.  It seems a long time ago now!  Year 4 have been 

busy completing their multiplication check this week.  Any children who have been absent 

this week will be able to take the check next week. 

 

Phonics Screening  

 

Phonics screening will be taking place next week.  The children are very used to the format 

of phonics assessments as we do these every 6 – 8 weeks.  The results of these will be 

included with your child’s annual report in July. 

 

Wednesday 14 June 

 

Y5 and 6 puberty talk.  This will be for pupils who returned the consent forms for the growing 

up modules of our curriculum.  It is being delivered by Alice Solari from Positive Health 

Lincolnshire.  

 

Trip to Sacrewell Farm 

 

As this trip is on a Monday it is very difficult to source food for the day.  School will be 

providing parents with a voucher for £2.50 to purchase food for their packed lunch for the 

day.  Children will need to bring lunch to school and a refillable water bottle.  Hats and 

sunscreen will be essential. 

 

Consent forms 

 

We are still missing some consent forms for trips this term.  If you are unable to pay, please 

contact school as we can help with this.  We want all children to experience the class trip.   

 

End of day pick up 

 

If someone else is collecting your child at the end of the day, please ensure you have let us 

know.  If they are already on your contact list, we will allow them to be collected but only if 

we recognise them.  If it is a first time collection it does help if you notify us. 

 

 

 

 

The Federation of Gedney Hill CoE and Shepeau Stow Primary Schools 

Gedney Hill CoE Primary School 

Our Vision is to provide all members of the school 

community with the opportunities to engage with 'life in all 

its fullness' (John 10:10) by igniting imagination and curiosity 

which builds an enduring passion for life-long learning. 

Shepeau Stow Primary School 

Our Vision is to ignite imagination and curiosity which builds 

an enduring passion for life-long learning 



PTFA News 

 

PTFA news is on the school website and the PTFA Facebook page. The next big fund-raising 

event is The Summer Fayre on 9th July which, this year, will be at Shepeau Stow.   

https://www.facebook.com/groups/ghssptfa  

https://www.shepeaustowschool.co.uk/ghssptfa 

 

Other Diary Dates and Reminders 

 

5 June – 19 

June  

Year 4 Multiplication Checks  

12 June Year 1 Phonics Screening  

14 June Puberty talk Y5/6  

19 June Sacrewell Farm trip Puffins  

22 June Sports Afternoon  

26 June Eagles’ visit to the Yorkshire Sculpture Park  

26 June Federation Assessment Week  

11 & 12 July  Federation Production (Years 2,3 4, 5 & 6) Details to follow 

19 July Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 2pm 

Year 6 families only 

21 July Last day of the Summer Term Normal hours 

 
Kind regards, 

 

Alison Buddle 

Executive Headteacher 
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/ghssptfa
https://www.shepeaustowschool.co.uk/ghssptfa

